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Build Maintain Renew

39 June 2013

Unit 3
Centric Close
Oval Rd
London

NW1 7EP

Curnock Street Estate

Dear Residents

As you are aware we are currently doing extensive works in the main boiler
house.

We wrote to inform you that due to technical difficulties there is currently no
heating to all properties on the estate. We now need to shut down the hot
water system tomorrow 4™ June between 9.00am and 4.pm, this will allow
us to undertake the repairs and restore heating services.

Please Note

If you turn your hot water tap on during the shutdown period you must
make sure that it is turned back off. This will prevent any possible
flooding caused by overflowing sinks and wash hand basins when the
hot water is turned back on.

We apologise for any incovenience caused to residents.

If you have any questions or queries regarding the heating works, please
contact a member of our team, details below:

Scarlett Ward, Resident Liaison Officer on 07785 372204
Daniel Bridge, Site Manager on 07768 577927

Tony Bowcutt, Project Manager on 07825 106790.

Kind Regards

Tony Bowcutt
Project Manager
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